
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

ESC NEWS AND ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Sunday, December 9, 2018 

Born Identity: Mark 10:13-16 (MSG) 

Love Lived Out Campaign - The ESC Care Center is collecting new hats, new gloves, 
and personal care items that include: black hair care products, toothpaste, 
toothbrushes, soap, deodorant, toilet paper, and feminine hygiene products thru 
December 23. These items can be dropped off on Sundays in the bins that are marked 
“Love Lived Out Donations,” or at the Main Campus church office during regular 
business hours. For more information, email outreach@easternstarchurch.org. 
 

Ministry Hiatus - During the month of December, all ministries will be on hiatus 
including Sunday School, Noon Day and Evening Bible Study, Children’s Church, and 
Teen Church. All activities will resume in the month of January. 
 

2018 ESC Homecoming - Join The C.R.E.W. and IGNiTE Teen’s Ministry for A Different 
World: 2018 Homecoming Event on December 15 at the Main Campus. Come be a 
part of a live and interactive dialogue about the college experience and navigating 
college life at the 1 p.m. Prep Rally followed by a rematch basketball game against Nu 
Corinthian Baptist Church at 2:30 p.m. Be sure to wear your college, church, fraternity, 
or sorority gear!  
 

2018 Fall Connection Church Celebration - The 2018 Fall Connection Church 
Celebration will be held December 16 after each worship service. Pastor Johnson, 
along with senior church and staff leaders will share updates on the many successes 
we’ve had in 2018. Let’s celebrate what God has done and continues to do in this 
ministry! 
 

Youth Formal - Eastern Star Church, New Beginnings, and Light of the World Teens 
Ministries will host a Harlem Nights Youth Formal at Light of the World Christian 
Church on December 23, from 8 p.m. – midnight for teens ages 13 – 18 years old. 
Come out in your formal or semi-formal attire and enjoy an evening filled with music, 
food, and fun! Tickets are $10 at the door. For more information, contact 
teenmin@easternstarchurch.org or call (317) 591-5050 ext. 113. 
 

Boot Camp - The Recreation Ministry will host two Boot Camp sessions January 15 – 
February 28 and March 7 – April 19 on Tuesdays and Thursdays at the Main Campus 
from 7 - 8 p.m. Registration is $50 per person and session. To register, visit our 
website and click on the MINISTRIES tab, then SPORTS AND RECREATION. For more 
information, call (317) 591-5050 ext. 154 or email skeith@easternstarchurch.org. 
 

Rebroadcast Sermons – Do you ever need a word during the week? Be sure to tune in 
to our rebroadcasts Mondays and Fridays at noon. You can access the rebroadcast via 
the ESC app or by visiting our website and clicking on the WATCH LIVE tab. 
 

ESC Online Bookstore - Need gift ideas for your friends and family this holiday season? 
Be sure to visit the ESC Online Bookstore for all your gifts, Christian books, and 
resources! Visit our website and click on the RESOURCES tab. 
 

DECEMBER Prayers and Bereavement – Joe Bembry, Melvin Henry, Earlene Massey, and  
Cecil Sinkfield; the families of Nellie Daniels, Michelle and Theron Kirk, Frances Malone,  
George and Bonita Moore, Dorothy Morris, and Shaunda Vance 
 

To see more News and Announcements, click the NEWS tab at easternstarchurch.org.  
 


